Welcome back to Term 2 in year 3!
We hope you had a lovely week of f
and now ready for the new term,
Our  valee this ferm  is-
‘Empowerment’

We will be talking about what this
means and how important it is to
believe in yourself. Please reinforce
this value at home by encouraging
your child to be confident in
themselves and to think about the
mary strengths they have and how
they could use them.
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We are looking forward to
Christmas carols at the
church on Monday 2nd
December

Please keep an eye out on
your emails to book Parents
Evening appointments as
these will be held on
Tuesday 12th and Thursday
14th November.

English —We will be reading 'Winter's Child’
and completing lots of different pieces of
writing on this which will build towards the
children writing their own story towards the
end of ferm.

Maths - This half term we will be working on
addition and subtraction for 3 -digit numbers
(with exchange and without exchange).

DT— Containers -We are investigating how
containers are made. We will learn about
different ways to strengthen. We will make our
own Christmas box.

Computing - Multimedia The children will
create their own documents using text,
graphics and sound. They will also learn
different keyboard commands and tools.

R.E. — We are learning about Christmas and
whether Christmas still holds its true meaning.
Science- Rocks and Soils We will learn the
names of different rocks and will be comparing
and grouping them. We will learn about fossils
and how they are made. We will find out what
soil is made from.

French- We will learn the names of members
of the family in French as well as recapping our
numbers 1-10.

Music - This term the children will be learning
how to hold a recorder correctly and learn the
notes & and A as well as B. They will play tunes
using these notes.

History - We will be completing a local history
study looking at how Ashford has changed over
time.

Each child needs to read for 20 minutes a night -
10 minutes with their school book and the other 10
minutes can be with any book of their choice.
Parents must sign their child's reading record.
Please send your child's reading book every day. If
they have read it and you have signed it, it can
then be changed.

Water Bottles - Children must have a named water
bottle in school.

Homework will be on Edshed. The children have ten
weekly spellings. We use a spelling game called
Edshed which is web based and the children will
play spelling games using the words they have been
given. They will learn their multiplication fables and
division facts through TT rock starts. They will be
tested on their spellings and times tables on a
Friday and we will send their spelling and table
tests home so you can see how they have done.

QOur indoor PE is Wednesday afternoon and our
outdoor PE session is Friday afternoon (weather
permitting). The children only need fo come to
school in their PE kits on Wednesday. Please can
they wear trainers or plimsolls on a Friday with
school uniform. Please can you make sure they do
not wear jewellery.

Any guestions then please do ask either via class charts or
catch us at the end of the day.




